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I am a semi-retired pediatrician. I have practiced both as a civilian and in the military.

I strongly support LD 537. Doxing a minor, or supporting those who do, is disgusting,
cruel and cowardly.
Thank you for your support.
Bruce Taylor, MD, FAAP                                                                                        
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